[bookmark: _GoBack]RE: Comments re : Planning Application 14/01762/F -  Swalcliffe Equestrian Park 
Dear Mr Mason
Thank you for your email, the contents of which are noted and will be attached to the application file. The application is to be a committee decision and is scheduled to be presented at the Planning Committee meeting to be held on Thursday 22nd January 2015. 
All the issues raised by interested parties will be assessed and detailed within the application’s report to planning committee. With regards to your comments relating to permitted development (PD) rights on the site, the 28 day rule; article 3(4) of The Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) Order 1995 (as amended)  states “nothing in this Order permits development contrary to any condition imposed by any planning permission granted”. PD rights “yield” to a condition on an express planning permission. It is therefore considered that if permission is granted that any conditions imposed on any such permission would override PD rights.
Regards
Bob Neville MSc
Planning Officer 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1875 
Direct Dial: 01295 221875 
Mailto:robert.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk


